
APPENDIX B

SECTION 4. LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL STUDY - ELECTED OFFICIALS' SALARIES.
During the 2009-10 interim, the legislative council shall consider studying the salaries of state
elected officials. The study must include a comparison of salaries, the number of full-time
equivalent and temporary employees supervised by the elected official, and the complexity of
each elected official's responsibilities. The study must also include a comparison to similar
positions in other states. The legislative council shall report its findings and recommendations,
together with any legislation required to implement the recommendations, to the sixty-second
legislative assembly.


